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Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

Meeting every Wednesday at 6:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall of the Tecumseh United Methodist Church 

2015-2016 Club Officers Installed 

New club officers and board members have taken the reins of the  Kiwanis Club of Te-

cumseh  to lead us through another  year of service.  The officers and board members 

were installed Sept. 23 by Div. XI  Lt. Gov. Betty Snoddy. Pictured left to right are 

Tom Sirridge, President., Larry McCammon, Secretary, Bob Remington, immediate 

past president, Ken Ertl, Georgia Sirridge, board members, Lt. Gov. Betty, and   Cindy 

Cooper, Treasurer. Board members not shown are Bob Pollom and Rob McCune.   

Tecumseh Heritage Day Celebrates 10th Year 

September 26, 2015 was a beautiful day for a festival.  Live music, a pie contest, 

games, vendors, pie and ice cream and much more,  brought a large crowd to Tecum-

seh Heritage Day’s 10th anniversary celebration.  There was a record  29 entries in 

the Pie contest, with first place in the single crust division going to a young pie baker. 

There were 21 community members, 5 Key Club members,  13 students for Tecum-

seh South’s Care Club, and numerous Troop 18 boy scouts who joined  with all of our 

club members to make this year’s Tecumseh Heritage Day a super success.   

Calendar of Events 

Oct.  10  SW Kiwanis Pancake Breakfast - Lowman UMC   15th and Gage  7am-Noon 

Oct.  17  We will be working at Tecumseh Community Park and at Tecumseh UMC  

  We will meet at TUMC at 8:30 am.   Bring a shovel.  

  Topeka  Kiwanis Pancake Feed and Silent Auction - Christ the King     7am-Noon  

Oct.  24  Highway 40 clean up.  We will meet at TUMC at  8:30am  

Oct   30  Osage City  Annual Halloween Parade  5th and Market  4:30pm  

Nov.   7  Berryton Pancake Feed and Silent Auction - Berryton UMC  7am-Noon 

Tecumseh Community Park Shelter Update 

To date $25,000 have been raised toward a new shelter at Tecumseh Community  

Park.  Donations continue to come in through the Tecumseh Community Dinners,  

corporate and private contributions.  Our goal is to have the shelter fully funded by 

the fall 2016 and begin construction of the shelter  soon after. 

Tecumseh Kiwanis Speaker Schedule 

Oct.  7  Community Dinner   Beef Brisket   

Oct.  14  Howard 

Oct.  21  Bob P (no meal) 

Oct.  28  Herb 

  

We intend to publish this newsletter  around the first  

of each month.  If you have information relevant to 

this publication and would like it to be included, email 

me at:     maryertl@sbcglobal.net 


